
WARBLE 16 September 2010 

From the President 

A very good effort by those attending the Battle of Britain ceremony yesterday.  It 

was the AWM's mistake on their website that led to confusion about start times.  So 

thank you to all for your patience and flexibility. 

Was my counting last Tuesday night correct when Nails was getting us all "fell in”? 

Five rows of about 9 each, about 45 to perform. Well done guys. 

18 Sep 2010 - Rhapsody of Brass & Blue - at Lyneham Performing Arts Centre 

Goodwin Street 

Uniform – Black shoes, our normal pants and Blue Chambray shirt, ARC tie. 

Remember to turn up at 5.30pm, please park in the staff car park at the left hand end 

of Lyneham High School on Goodwin St so that the immediate areas around the 

Performing Arts Centre can be for our paying guests.  Please assemble in the Arts 

Centre at 5.40pm. See you all then. 

Final practices and polishing of words and music promises an excellent performance 

together with our partners Hall Village Brass Band, Lyneham High School Vocal 

Group and soloists from the School of Music.  David Dickson and his small team 

have done a prodigious amount of work to break new ground with the move to the 

north side and a new venue.  Let's have fun on Saturday night as we recall all of 

Ma'am's expectations; literally, "Ma'am, good evening". 

29 Sep 2010 – Police Memorial Service 

4:45 pm to be seated at 5:00 pm for ceremony commencement at 5:30pm. 

Police Memorial Kings Park is adjacent to Aspen Island and the National Carillion.  

Note:  Limited parking at the memorial and the Carillion will not be available to the 

general public.  Alternate parking is best in St Mark’s in Blackall Street and then walk 

over Kings Avenue Bridge to the Carillion.  Remember there is a major traffic 

disruption around the Russell Round about. 

Blue folder – to hold program; repertoire is: 

• No. 22 - Advance Australia Fair; 

• No. 82 - God is Our Strength and Refuge (Psalm 46 Dambusters' March) 

Contact – Ken McInnis – 0402 901 882; maganye@optusnet.com.au 

This will be a paying gig (more than last year) so, again, try and make this a good 

turnout.  I know you will, of course and remember to attend to what warm clothing 

can fit under your uniforms. 



October 2010 

16 October - Festival of Voice Moruya Jazz Festival 

The Moruya component on Sat 16th October is set and confirmed.  We are one of 14 

invited Choirs. 

17th October – Eden 

Wal Cooper has sought clarification from Eden about Sunday 17th October.  We will 

let you know ASAP about whether the proposed Eden addition can eventuate. 

19th October practice change to the Southern Cross Club Woden, only for that 

night. 

31st October, Alpha Gregory's final practice is at Canberra Southern Cross Club, 

Corinna Street, Woden – room is the Top of the Cross. 

Assemble at 12:30 pm; 1pm-3pm and 3:30 pm – 5:30 pm 

Very soon, as previously flagged, you will receive a survey form from Geoff Ford 

seeking your view as to any change or addition to our uniform.  Please complete and 

return to Geoff by 8th October so that the results and further recommendations can be 

considered at the next committee meeting on 12th October. 

Regards 

Neil. 


